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I do not agree with drilling being done so close to our homes.We will have to deal with the noise at all 
hours of the day and night, the added traffic in our area, and the possibility of lowering our home 
values.We have no idea how long this 

drilling will be for and to what extent barriers will be put in place.We receive a letter that we live within 
one half mile from

the proposed activity, but have been given no details of what to expect.We recently have had several 
months of a constaint hum that we have heard day and night and in researching where this has been 
coming from we learned it was 

from a drilling site several miles from our homes and now to learn this will be within one half mile.With 
small kids in the 

neighborhoods we do not feel comfortable with added noise and traffic.More comunnication needs to 
be done with 

communities and drilling companies before the permits are submitted.
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